Marsden Community Primary School Percy Street Nelson Lancashire BB9 OBE

Tel: 01282 612769

Email: head@marsden.lancs.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs N Delamere



Dear Parents,

The teachers and I are so proud of how positive the learners and parents have remained during this challenging year. The staff and I thank you all for your support, especially during the Lockdowns and we are all impressed with how well you have engaged with remote learning on Google Classroom.

The teachers met on Wednesday to discuss and plan transition between each class. Each learner was discussed at length so that they can return to school after the Summer holidays and receive high quality teaching and learning at their next step need.

Please see the table below to see which class and teacher your child will have next year.

Current Class	New Class	Class Teacher
IM	2M	2M — Miss Bailey
IS	25	2S — Mrs Fenna
2M	3M	3M — Mrs Kean
2S	35	3S — Miss Murphy
3M	4M	4M — Mrs Hobman
3S	4S	4S — Mrs Fisher
4M	5M	5M — Mr Boult
4S	5S	5S — Miss Holgate

We hope that you all a lovely Summer break and hope that you all keep safe. We look forward to seeing everyone back at school on Thursday 2^{nd} September.

I thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Delamere (Headteacher)







